
NEWSLETTER 

 

 

“What is the best 

thing about being 

back at OOSH ?” 

“Playing with friends” - 

Maddi Year 4 

“Everything !” - 

Matilda Year 4 

“I like doing all the fun 

activities .” Lucas –

Year 2 

October 28th, 2021 

Important Dates  

 

•Year 6 Program begins  

- Fri 5th November 

• NLD OOSH Committee 

Meeting -Thursday 2nd 

December 

• Last Day at OOSH 

Term 4 -Thursday 16th 

December 

 

 

Covid Procedures 
Update 
We are excited about having all children return to 

OOSH this week ! It is so nice to see so many smiling 

faces. 

As you are aware, we are a large OOSH consisting of 

200 children per session across two schools.  

We have reviewed our COVID safe plan with children 

returning this week, and have now adjusted our 

operational procedures. This will mean that New 

Lambton Public and New Lambton South children will 

play on separate sides of the school.  

This eliminates significant exposure risks and will result 
in less disruption should we encounter a positive case 

at our service. 

What this means for New Lambton Public School 
Families 

Your drop offs, pick up  and signing in and out will 
occur at Gate 1 on St James Road. Admin staff will be 

there to assist you and we ask that you continue to 
check in using the QR code, wear a mask and utilise 
the hand sanitiser supplied before using the iPad.  

What this means for New Lambton South Public 

School Families 

Your drop offs, pick up and signing in and out will occur 
at Gate 6 on Fairfield Avenue. Admin staff will be there 
to assist you and we ask that you continue to check in 

using the QR code, wear a mask and utilise the hand 
sanitiser supplied before using the iPad.  

All bookings, absence and general enquiries should be 
directed to our email nldoosh@bigpond.com or the 

Admin Mobile 0490023661 


